
Enrollment for 2025-26 
Send back your red registration form as

soon as possible.  As I begin budget
meetings and planning for next year, it is

crucial to know our numbers.  Please send
it back even if you are awaiting aid or can’t

pay the registration at this time.

Congratulations
Third Grader Amberly was baptized into
the Church at yesterday’s Mass.  Father

invited the whole school to gather around
and be a part of her very special day.

Read-a-thon
Read-a-thon begins on MONDAY.  The

forms go home in today’s folder.  It is very
easy to do:

Follow the steps on the form to
register your reader
Share with family and friends in a way
that works for you.  There are several
options 
Your students reads and earns prizes
for participation and fundraising.

Around the School
Wednesday was Saint Houses.  In houses
the students talked about Lent and made
watercolor crucifixes.

Montessori is finishing up there study of
Dinosaurs.  

Kindergarten is hard at work mastering
coins.

Primary had Space Exploration Days to
finish up their study of the Solar System.

Third had an interactive Math lesson in
the gym to practice multiplying and
dividing.

Intermediate is working on subject-verb
agreement in English and learning about
the Native Americans in SS.

Jr. High is learning about polynomials in
Math class and researching early American
explorers in SS.

Upcoming Dates
March 3rd-17th Read-a-thon

March 4th: Family Night
March 5th: Ash Wednesday

March 14th: No School-Teacher PD

 Mardi Gras
On March 4th at 6:30 is Mardi Gras Family

Night. We look forward to seeing you!

Family Connection
Prince of Peace School

Week of :

February 24th-28th

Love God    Love People    Make Disciples   Change the World

This Family Newsletter is published weekly and sent home with the youngest student each Thursday.
Please post your copy at home or work as a reminder of school events and activities.


